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From:

Sent: lundi 13 avril 2020 17:27

To:

Subject: FW: possible call with Microsoft's
Dear

’

Could you please register the email?

, could you please advise how to proceed to check if our Commissioner would be
interested?

Many thanks,

From:

Sent: Friday, April 10, 2020 7:20 PM

To:

Cc:

Subject: Re: possible call with Microsoft's

Dear

One of my colleagues will contact you early next week. Happy Easter.

Best wishes,

Sent from my iPhone

On 8 Apr 2020, at 20:32, >
wrote:

Dear ,
as COVID-19 continues its relentless march across our world, Microsoft is more
focused than ever on helping to empower every person and every organization
to operate successfully in a time of extraordinary stress and address
unprecedented challenges. We strongly believe it’s going to take the private and
public sectors working together to turn the tide on COVID-19.

We have been closely following the developments regarding the spread of
COVID-19 also in Europe and moved quickly to strengthen our capacities to



support the operational continuity of many European industries, administrative
bodies, healthcare and educational institutions, in close cooperation with many
governments across Europe

During this extraordinary time, | am reaching out to suggest a call between
Commissioner Janez Lenar¢i¢ and

of Microsoft to discuss how we can strengthen our support and share our
experience across Europe and the world.

We would be thrilled if Commissioner Lenarci¢ would be interested in a short
call.

Kind regards,





